
From: Antony Partos [antony@super-sonic.com.au] 
Sent: Monday, 14 July 2008 1:10 PM 
To: RRAT, Committee (SEN) 
Subject: Carbon Sinks 
 
To Whom it may concern,  
 
it has come to my attention that there was a bill about to be passed that appeared fairly 
vague as to the use of carbon sinks. It appears that the legislation about to be passed 
had no mention of the fact that once tree planting was offset against polluter's 
emissions, there was no legislation to require that these trees be maintained for a 
carbon sink. If this is the case then the legislation is ripe for abuse and would have no 
meaning. I hope that the inquiry finds that legislation should and must be changed in 
order for carbon sinks to remain just that. 
 
Sincerely 
 
Antony Partos 
 

 
 

 
Antony Partos                         
Supersonic 
DIRECTOR/COMPOSER 
99 Victoria Street 
POTTS POINT NSW 2011 
tel:  
+61 2 9368 0921 
fax:  
+61 2 9368 0926 
www.super-sonic.com.au
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